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MAY 2025
UPCOMING EVENTS

ATTENDANCE MATTERS

May is a busy time of year for each
grade. There are assemblies for students,
extra-curriculars start in the community,

concerts to perform in, testing to
complete and even field trips. Around all

of that, we are still learning and
increasing our skills. It is so important

that your child be at school on time every
day! We want to make good use of the

time we have left together for the 2024-
25 school year. Before you know it, your
child will be on to the next grade and

leaving our wing of the building
altogether. I want to make sure we get to
spend as much of that time as possible

with them helping them grow. Thank you
for the teamwork for your child and
making sure that they have great

attendance this month and every month!

SEALS ON WHEELS 

4K CONCERT @ 2:30,
5K FIELD TRIP TO
GLACIER ROCK FARM
UNTIL 12 PM

4TH/5TH GRADE
FIELD TRIP TO
MOHEE

CONTACT INFO

9203864404 x 1013

REGISTRATION IS OPEN! 
TUESDAY JUNE 10 - THURSDAY JULY 10 
MONDAYS-THURSDAYS 8- 11:55 AM
FREE BREAKFAST AND LUNCH FOR ALL
STUDENTS EVERY DAY

Principal Jenny Huelsman

4K FIELD TRIP TO
SHALOM

ART SHOW AND
SPRING CONCERT
5K-2 

ART SHOW AND
SPRING CONCERT
3-5
DEADLINE TO
RETURN LIBRARY
BOOKS

MEMORIAL DAY - NO
SCHOOL

3RD GRADE FIELD
TRIP TO EAA, 5K
GRADUATION @ 6PM,
BOOK FAIR 3-7:30 PM

4TH GRADE FIELD TRIP
TO HORICON MARSH,
5TH GRADE FIELD TRIP
TO UW MADISON

huelsman@dodgeland.k12.wi.us

SUMMER SCHOOL

12 BREWER DAY 

28 BOOK FAIR 3-5 PM



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Hope you're all doing great as May rolls
around! It's awesome seeing all the energy in
school as spring keeps blooming. You kids
have been doing such a fantastic job this
year – keep up the amazing work as we head
into the last bit of school! Lots of fun stuff is
coming up and you don’t want to miss it!

Big thanks to all the parents and families for
your support – it means the world!
Keep an eye out for more info on what's
happening. Let's make this May super fun and
successful!

Best,
Mrs. Huelsman

 A Message from the
Principal



Bringing Bikes to School: 
Now that it is getting warmer, more and more students like to ride
their bikes or skateboards to school. Please help your child
remember to:

Park their bikes in the bike rack in front of school, use a bike
lock if have one
Use the sidewalk around the clinic, DO NOT cut through the
parking lot to stay safe from cars backing up
During morning and afternoon, walk bikes/skateboards when
there are more people present to avoid accidents, and
especially across both crosswalks

Playground Hours:
The playground and blacktop areas around the school open to
the public at 5:30 each day when the Dodgeland Den closes. If
you and/or your children want to use the equipment, you must
come after our after school program ends.

Summer School: 
Have you signed up for summer school yet? Registration is open
now! Log in to your Parent portal in PowerSchool and register for
classes. If you need directions, they are at the link below:
https://www.dodgeland.k12.wi.us/families/Summer_School/Sum
mer%20School%20Scheduling%20Directions.pdf

The summer school dates are Tuesday, June 10 through Thursday,
July 10, Mondays-Thursdays from 8-11:55am. Free Breakfast and
lunch are available for all students every day.

IMPORTANT TOPICS

https://www.dodgeland.k12.wi.us/families/Summer_School/Summer%20School%20Scheduling%20Directions.pdf
https://www.dodgeland.k12.wi.us/families/Summer_School/Summer%20School%20Scheduling%20Directions.pdf


The Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction (DPI)
recently sent an email to families, who have students
who access special education,  with the subject line:
Initial Invitation to Family Engagement Survey. This
message came from noreply@dpi.wi.gov and includes
the Dodgeland Schools logo along with a link to a short
parent survey.

We encourage families that have children who
access special education, to take a few moments to
complete this survey. Your feedback is incredibly
important and helps us continue to improve the
services and support we provide for our students.

If you have any questions about the survey, please feel
free to reach out to Jen Johnson, Director of Special
Education, at 920-386-8293.

Thank you for your continued partnership and support!
Thanks,
Jen

a message from our Director
of special education










